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WORSHIP & SPIRITUAL LIFE 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mass intentions will be honored, although times or dates may be altered.  

All Masses are public.  
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17 - 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     7:00 am 

     8:30 am  

   11:00 am 

     3:00 pm 

     5:00 pm 

 

† 

† 

 

† 

Ricardo Cardenas Flores 

Rev. Dr. Craig Durand Conyers 

Frank Fuchs 

Saint Rose Parishioners 

Weslee Gianna Balch 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18 - The Dedication of the Basilicas of Sts. Peter and Paul, Apostles; St. 

Rose Philippine Duchesne, Virgin  
     7:00 am  Praying for Prodigals 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

     7:00 am 

     7:00 pm 

 Praying for Prodigals 

George & Maria Zoraida Perez Crespo 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20 

     7:00 am 

     6:00 pm 

† 

† 

Marlene Janett Bustavino Austin 

Jim Minogue 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21—The Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

     7:00 am  Animas de Purgatorio 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22—St. Cecilia Virgin and Martyr 

     7:00 am 

     8:10 am 

† 

† 

Denise McVey 

Henry Anderson 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 23—St. Clement I, Pope and Martyr; St. Columban, Abbot; Bl. Miguel 

Agustin Pro, Priest and Martyr  
     8:00 am 

     4:30 pm 

     6:30 pm 

† 

† 

† 

Peggy Dolan 

Martha Lallone 

Manuel Cruz 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24 - Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

     7:00 am 

     8:30 am  

   11:00 am 

     3:00 pm 

     5:00 pm 

 

† 

 

† 

 

Praying for Prodigals 

Frances D’Amico 

Belkis & Minerva Loreto 

Esperanza Boyzo & David Ruiz 

Saint Rose Parishioners 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17 
ROSARY 30 MINUTES BEFORE MASS 
EXCEPT 7:00 AM 

  7:00 am 
  8:30 am 
  9:45 am 
11:00 am 
  3:00 pm 
  5:00 pm 
  6:30 pm 

Mass - English  
Mass - English 
Confessions 
Mass - English 
Misa en Español 
Mass - English 
Charismatic Renewal - Jo Call Room 
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18 

  6:30 am 
  7:00 am 
  6:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass -English-Office of Readings 
Adult Bible Study - Jo Call 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

  6:30 am 
  7:00 am 
12:00 pm 
12:30 pm 
5:45-6:45 pm 
  7:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass -English-Office of Readings  
Mass - St. Thomas Rutherford 
Legion of Mary 
Adoration and Confessions 
Misa en Español 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20 

  6:30 am  
  7:00 am 
5:00-5:45 pm 
  6:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass -English-Office of Readings 
Adoration and Confessions 
Mass - English 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21 
ADORATION 

  6:30 am  
  7:00 am  
 
 12:00 pm 
6:30-8:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass - English  
Adoration after Mass until Friday 6:45  
St. Thomas Rutherford Mass 
Confessions  

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22 
ADORATION 

  6:00 am 
  7:00 am 
  8:10 am 

Confessions 
Mass -English 
School Mass  

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 23 

 7:30 am 
 8:00 am 
8:45-9:45 am 
 4:00 pm 
 4:30 pm 
 5:30 pm 
 6:00 pm 
 6:30 pm 

Rosary 
Mass 
Confessions 
Rosary 
Vigil Mass 
Confessions 
Rosary 
Misa de Vigilia en Español 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 17—NOVEMBER 24, 2024 
Sunday: Dn 12:1-3/Ps 16:5, 8, 9-10, 11 (1)/Heb 10:11-14, 18/Mk 13:24-32   

Monday: Rv 1:1-4; 2:1-5/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6/Lk 18:35-43  

Tuesday: Rv 3:1-6, 14-22/Ps 15:2-3a, 3bc-4ab, 5/Lk 19:1-10  

Wednesday: Rv 4:1-11/Ps 150:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6/Lk 19:11-28  

Thursday: Rv 5:1-10/Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a and 9b/Lk 19:41-44  

Friday:  Rv 10:8-11/Ps 119:14, 24, 72, 103, 111, 131/Lk 19:45-48  

Saturday: Rv 11:4-12/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10/Lk 20:27-40  

Next Sunday: Dn 7:13-14/Ps 91:1, 1-2, 5 (1a)/Rv 1:5-8/Jn 18:33b-37 
 
Can you believe Christmas is quickly approaching?  Thank you to everyone for 

making the Gumdrop Shop a great success last year!  The “shop” is a place 

where the children can get gifts for their loved ones which are then wrapped so 

they can take them home that day.  A small donation of any amount is always 

appreciated but never necessary.  This year Saint Rose Preschool & School 

children will shop on Tuesday, Dec 17 & Wednesday, Dec 18 in the Jo Call room.      

The Gumdrop Shop will be open Tuesday evening, Dec 17 in the JoCall room from 4-7pm 

We are accepting donations of new or gently used items for the shop – children’s gifts, trinkets, 

knick-knacks, jewelry, ties, hats, mugs, any men’s items, etc.  Anything that you are willing to 

donate would be appreciated – just remember you may get it back!  Items can be dropped off in 

the narthex - labeled gumdrop, preschool or church office.  Thank you. 

 We also need donations of gift bags, tape, tags, bows, boxes, etc. – all things needed to easily 

wrap at the “shop”. 

For questions or to donate items please contact either DeAnne at 615-556-8244 or by email 

at navyrdhd07@gmail.com or Jennifer Schmitt at jschmitt@saintrose.org. Thank you. Prayers for 

a wonderful Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with love and laughter!! 

FR. REED HOMILY RECORDINGS 

You may listen to Fr. Reed’s homily 

recordings on our website at:  

https://www.saintrose.org/audio 
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33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

XXXIII Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

CHRISTIAN STEWARDS 

STEWARDSHIP 
TREASURE SHARED 

 

Weekly Donations 

Offertory:  
   Operating Deposits ................ 40,698 

Total Weekly Collection………….40,698 
Average Weekly Budget…..……..51,907 

Weekly Surplus / (Deficit)…….(11,209) 
 

Year To Date Donations……….772,855  
Year to Date Budget…….……...986,242 

Year to Date Surplus/(Deficit)…(213,387) 

Number of families that gave to the 

operating fund month to date: 310 

 
 

GIVING TO SAINT ROSE 

Please remember the daily 

financial needs of the 

parish.   

You may use this QR code  

or go to www.saintrose.org and click 

on Giving to give one time or to set up 

recurring gifts. Online giving may also 

be accessed through the myParish app 
 

 

 

 

USE THIS QR CODE FOR ALL CHURCH 

AND SCHOOL OPEN POSITIONS 

 

• Substitute Teachers 

• Extended Care 

Employees 

 

HEARING ASSISTANCE 
AVAILABLE 
Saint Rose has a built in 
Hearing Loop system that 
connects automatically to 
T-coil enabled hearing 
aids. There are also 

devices available to use with earbuds 
or ear phones on the table near the 
water fountains. Contact the church 
office for assistance. 
 

This system feeds directly from the 
sound system microphones. Try it at 
least once before you decide that it 
won’t help! 

 

CHRISTMAS JEWELRY SALE 

Original, handmade, Christian-themed jewelry will be for sale 

(Donation ONLY) on December 7 and 14 in the Narthex. Last 

year this sale raised more than $5,000 for the Capital 

Campaign, thanks to the kindness of parishioners. Rosaries 

and small gift items are currently on display and for sale in the 

church office. These items have a suggested sale price. If you are interested in 

helping with this project, please meet at the Stonewall House on Thursday at 10 

a.m. Donations of new or used religious medals and jewelry (e.g., necklaces, 

bracelets, earrings, and brooches, etc.) are needed. To donate, place items in a 

bag, label it Graceful Gifts and leave it in the church office.  Please call or text 

Brenda D'Amico with any questions @ 615.427.8967. 

33RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

WE DON’T KNOW THE TIME. WHY WORRY? 

As we approach the end of the liturgical year, our Readings bring us face-      

to-face with themes of finality and judgment.  Jesus speaks about the end      

of time, reminding us that everything we see--the heavens and earth--will one day 

pass away. However, His message is not one of fear but of hope and readiness.  

In the Gospel, Jesus says, "heaven and earth will pass away, but my words will not 

pass away". In a world where everything is constantly changing, God's Word is our 

foundation for "Christ's cross stays firm while the world moves" (motto of the 

Cartusian order, founded by Saint Bruno in 1084). His promise of love and salvation 

will stand forever. Jesus assures us that, even in times of uncertainty and hard-

ships, He is with us and will fulfill His promises.  

As His disciples, we are called to live with a sense of readiness and trust. Jesus 

doesn't ask us to live in fear of the end but to live in the present with love and pur-

pose. Our faith gives us hope, not just for today but for eternity. We are invited to 

stay close to God through prayer, the sacraments, and acts of love towards others. 

In other words, to follow Jesus in an intentional discipleship. In that way, the day 

and time when God's will intervene in our history will not catch us by surprise for as 

His disciples we'll be always ready. 

May the Holy Spirit prepare us with hope and love for that day whenever it will 

come.  

God bless 

Fr. Chris 

 

Thank You for Your Generosity! 

Dear Fellow Disciples,  

Thank you for your participation in Priesthood Sunday. Your contributions of over 

$7K for our seminarians will make a significant impact on their journey towards 

priesthood. Your kindness and generosity not only provide financial assistance but 

also offer encouragement and hope to those answering God’s call. Thank you also 

for your unwavering prayers that nurture the future priests of our Church.  – Fr. 

Chris 

 

 

Pilgrimage Informational Meetings 

Join Deacon Mike in the McGivney Center, formerly the Stonewall House, for one of 

two upcoming informational meetings on multiple pilgrimage options in 2025. The 

first opportunity is Sunday, November 17 at 7 p.m. and the second meeting is Tues-

day, November 19 at 11 a.m.   

 

http://www.saintrose.org/online-giving
http://www.saintrose.org/online-giving
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MINISTERIO HISPANO 
XXXIII DOMINGO DEL TIEMPO ORDINARIO 
NO SABEMOS LA HORA. ¿POR QUÉ PREOCUPARSE?  
Queridos Discípulos, paz. 
A medida que nos acercamos al final del año litúrgico, nuestras Lecturas 
nos enfrentan cara a cara con temas de finalidad y juicio. Jesús habla 
del fin de los tiempos y nos recuerda que todo lo que vemos (los cielos y la tierra) 
algún día pasará. Sin embargo, su mensaje no es de miedo sino de esperanza y 
disposición.  
En el Evangelio, Jesús dice: "El cielo y la tierra pasarán, pero mis palabras no 
pasarán". En un mundo donde todo cambia constantemente, la Palabra de Dios es 
nuestro fundamento para "La cruz de Cristo se mantiene firme mientras el mundo se 
mueve" (lema de la orden Cartuja, fundada por San Bruno en 1084). Su promesa de 
amor y salvación permanecerá para siempre. Jesús nos asegura que, incluso en 
tiempos de incertidumbre y dificultades, Él está con nosotros y cumplirá Sus 
promesas.  
Como sus discípulos, estamos llamados a vivir con un sentido de disposición y 
confianza. Jesús no nos pide vivir con miedo al fin sino vivir el presente con amor y 
propósito. Nuestra fe nos da esperanza, no sólo para hoy sino para la eternidad. 
Estamos invitados a permanecer cerca de Dios a través de la oración, los 
sacramentos y los actos de amor hacia los demás. En otras palabras, seguir a Jesús 
en un discipulado intencional. De esa manera, el día y la hora en que la voluntad de 
Dios intervenga en nuestra historia no nos tomará por sorpresa porque como 
discípulos suyos estaremos siempre listos. 
Que el Espíritu Santo nos prepare con esperanza y amor para ese día cuando llegue. 
Dios los bendiga 
P. Chris 
 
 

Gracias por su generosidad! 
Estimados Discípulos,  
Gracias por su participación en el Domingo del Sacerdocio. Sus contribuciones de 
más de $7K para nuestros seminaristas tendrán un impacto significativo en su 
camino hacia el sacerdocio.  
Su bondad y generosidad no solo proveen ayuda financiera, sino que también 
ofrecen apoyo y esperanza a aquellos que responden al llamado de Dios.  
Gracias también por sus oraciones que nutren a los futuros sacerdotes de nuestra 
Iglesia. – P. Chris 
 
 

 

OCIA ESTAN ABIERTAS,TE ESPARAMOS! 

Las inscripciones para catecismo de 

adulto  OCIA estan abiertas,te esperamos! 

Para mas informacion , llamar a Laura 

Morales (615) 663-3589 o mandar coreo 

electronico. lmorales@saintrose.org 

 

CONOCER LAS SAGRADAS ESCRITURAS 

Estudio bíblico en español  

Están bienvenidos a estudiar las Sagradas 

Escrituras los miércoles a las 7 PM. Nos 

reunimos en la sala de reuniones 117 detrás 

del santuario. También se puede entrar 

desde afuera por las puertas marrones al 

lado izquierdo de la iglesia. Para mejor 

aprender 

 la Palabra de Dios concluimos cada clase 

con un juego de bingo bíblico. Favor de 

contactarse con Margarita Mainardi con 

preguntas, 615-651-0169. 

DESPENSA DE COMIDA DE SANTA ROSA 

La despensa de alimentos de Santa Rose 

está abierta a nuestros feligreses y al público 

todos los martes, jueves y sábados de 10 

a.m. al mediodía. Visítenos si necesita 

alimentos o llame a la Oficina de la Iglesia al 

615-893-1843. 

REZANDO EL ROSARIO DIARIAMENTE ANTES 

DE CADA MISA 

Nuestra madre Maria necesita voluntarios 

para dirigir el rosario 30 minutos antes de 

cada misa diaria y del domingo. Por favor 

llamar a la oficina 615-893-1843 o al correo 

smiddleton@saintrose.org para registrarse en 

la misa que desea dirigir el rosario. 

 

CONTACTO PARA COROS EN MISAS 

ESPAÑOLAS 

Meri Gonzalez      615-967-7439 

meri.gonz1@gmail.com 

 

AYUDA A MANTENER NUESTRA IGLESIA 

LIBRE DE DESORDEN 

Por favor no deje ropa u otros artículos en la 

iglesia o el nártex. Lamentablemente no 

tenemos espacio para organizar donaciones 

de ropa. 

 

Este otoño, la Oficina de Formación en la Fe 

lanzará un plan ministerial de discipulado para 

toda la parroquia. Este plan fue iniciado por el 

padre Chris y aprobado por el consejo parroquial. 

El plan de discipulado brindará a los feligreses 

oportunidades para un encuentro, conversión y 

testimonio centrados en Cristo. Comenzaremos 

con un ministerio de grupos pequeños 

comprometidos con la oración, el 

acompañamiento y la capacitación en 

discipulado. Los grupos se están organizando 

ahora y comenzarán a reunirse en Adviento. 

Para obtener más información, comuníquese 

con la Sra. Laura Morales. 

PUBLICACIÓN DE AMONESTACIONES 
Es un placer para mí publicar los Amones-

taciones para la boda prevista de:  
Anselmo Giovanni Figueroa Ruiz and Blanca 

Azucena Jijon Cabrera 
Esta boda tendrá lugar en este  

Santuario el sábado,  
30 de Noviembre, 2024. 

 
 Si alguien puede demostrar una causa justa 

por la cual estas dos personas no pueden 
estar legalmente unidas en matrimonio, que 

esa persona lo declare,  
al pastor, por escrito.  

DILE SI AL SEÑOR: Dios te llama para bendicir 

tu union con el Santo Sacramento del Matrimo-

nio. Platicas Prematrimoniales inician Domingo, 

5 de Enero de 2025. Salon: Louis Kennedy 

7:00am. Llamar a la oficina parroquial. Hablar 

con Sandra o Patricia 615-893-1843  

mailto:lmorales@saintrose.org
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PARISH COMMUNITY 

GIVING TREE ORNAMENTS 

We appreciate your support of the St. Rose Giving Tree Program.  Ornaments will be ready for distribution 11/16 and 11/17. 

Please consider selecting an ornament to "adopt" a child in our community or a homebound parishioner to make their Christ-

mas a little brighter.  Volunteers will be available to answer questions and electronically checkout your ornament.  Please con-

tact the Gaskins at ajgaskins@yahoo.com with any questions. 

ADORNOS PARA EL GIVING TREE 

Agradecemos su apoyo al programa St. Rose Giving Tree. Los adornos estarán listos para distribución 11/16 y 11/17. 

Por favor considere seleccionar un adorno para "adoptar" a un niño en nuestra comunidad o un feligrés confinado en casa 

para hacer su Navidad un poco más brillante. Voluntarios estarán disponibles para responder preguntas y verificar elec-

trónicamente su adorno. Comuníquese con Raquel en ajgaskins@yahoo.com si tiene alguna pregunta. 

 

 

The Saint Rose Women’s Ministry is hosting a 

Christmas Pajama Party for the Saint Rose Com-

munity on Saturday December 14th from 

5:30pm—8:30pm in the Gym and Jo Call room. 

They will have photos with Santa, chili 

and hot dogs, cookie decorating, Christmas crafts, 

Christmas movies, games, fresh popcorn, and a 

Cake Walk. It will be a fun night for the whole fam-

ily!  

This is a FREE event. The Women’s Ministry will 

be accepting monetary donations, and canned 

goods for our Saint Rose Food Pantry. They would 

also appreciate bringing a pot of chili or a dessert 

to share. 

Want to join in the fun? Go ahead and REGISTER 

to attend the party. Fill out the registration form 

and hit SUBMIT www.saintroseevents.com. Want 

to volunteer and get some community service 

hours? To VOLUNTEER at the event you can sign 

up at www.saintrosevolunteers.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Shepherds of Bethlehem 

In times of war and uncertainty, our Christian brothers and sisters in the Holy Land need our support more than ever. 

The Good Shepherds of Bethlehem represented by George and Katherine Awwad will be selling olive wood handicrafts 

on November 24 and 25. These beautifully crafted products are made by Christian artisans from Bethlehem. Purchasing these 

items is a tangible way to support Christian families in the Holy Land, who depend on this craftsmanship for their survival. Join 

us in showing solidarity and support for our fellow Christians in Israel. Your generosity will make a significant difference in their 

lives. To learn more about the Good Shepherds, visit https://www.goodshepherdsofbethlehem.com/   
Buenos Pastores de Belén 

En tiempos de guerra e incertidumbre, nuestros hermanos y hermanas cristianos en Tierra Santa necesitan nuestro apoyo 

más que nunca. Los Buenos Pastores de Belén, representados por George y Katherine Awwad, venderán artesanías de 

madera de olivo el 24 y 25 de noviembre. Estos productos bellamente elaborados están hechos por artesanos cristianos de 

Belén. La compra de estos artículos es una forma tangible de apoyar a las familias cristianas de Tierra Santa, que dependen 

de esta artesanía para su sustento. Únase a nosotros para mostrar solidaridad y apoyo a nuestros hermanos cristianos en 

Israel. Su generosidad marcará una diferencia significativa en sus vidas. Para obtener más información sobre los Buenos Pas-

tores, visite https://www.goodshepherdsofbethlehem.com/   

https://www.goodshepherdsofbethlehem.com/
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PARISH COMMUNITY 

  

MONDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY  
Monday night Bible study meets each Monday night in the Jo Call Room from  
6-7:30pm. We are studying the Gospel of Mark. This is a great time for fellowship 
and learning.  For more information call Paula Farmer 615-974-7676.  
 
 
LIFE TEEN is a community of disciples that leads HS teens into a closer 
relationship with Jesus Christ. During the school year, Life Teen meets every 
Monday at 6:30pm in the Stonewall House. All teens are welcome. For more 
information, contact the HS Youth Minister, Clare Sukley: csukley@saintrose.org. 

 
 
SEARCH  
If you have a high school student who will be a Junior or Senior next year, please 
encourage them to attend SEARCH. SEARCH is a weekend-long retreat at Camp 
Marymount. SEARCH is an experience in encountering Jesus Christ, which will 
assist you in living a Christian life as you enter into young adulthood. SEARCH aims 
to ignite the disciple in each participant to go forth and proclaim the good news! 
Dates for SEARCH weekends are November 22-24, 2024, December 6-8, 2024, 
January 24-26, 2025, March 7-9, 2025. Contact Clare Sukley at 
csukley@saintrose.org 
 

 

FIDELIS forms girls — heart, mind, body, and soul — into a sisterhood of 

mature, virtuous disciples of Christ, through the witness of Catholic 

women. All girls in grades 6-12 are invited; all women of the parish are 

invited as well. Meetings begin with Mass at 6:00 PM. For more 

information, please contact Liz Canchola at Fidelis@saintrose.org. 

 
 
THE TROOPS OF SAINT GEORGE 
Parents, would you like to have your boys in a troop that celebrates and 
deepens their Catholic Faith? Would you like your sons to experience the 
outdoors, work on achievements, and enrich their Catholic faith together 
with their fathers every step of the way? If so, the Troops of St. George is for you! 
Find out more about the amazing opportunities we have for your boys, ages 6-18, 
and their fathers at Saint Rose of Lima. Join us Tuesday evenings in the Saint Rose 
gym from 7-8:30. For more information contact Michael Arndt, 615-785-0243 
or Michael.arndt@mtsu.edu or email strosestgeorge@gmail.com 

 

 

FRATERNUS is a Catholic brotherhood for all ages, where adult men are 

given the framework to live boldly in Christian discipleship, and young men 

in grades 6 and up are invited to follow. We will have both adult squads 

and young men’s squads this year, and you may participate without being 

a squad leader. For more information, contact Pisut Vongkasemsiri: 

fraternus@saintrose.org 

 

 
OCIA (Order of Christian Initiation for Adults) is a community of those interested in 
joining the Catholic Church. Registration is now closed. However, those interested 

in OCIA should still contact Dr. Smith: bsmith@saintrose.org.  
 
 

 
 

mailto:csukley@saintrose.org
mailto:Fidelis@saintrose.org
mailto:bsmith@saintrose.org
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PARISH COMMUNITY  

 

 
 

HOMEBOUND, ASSISTED LIVING, NURSING HOME & VA PARISHIONERS 

Sharon Allocco, Catherine Beckner, Fakie Bracey, Peggy Brandon, Frank Burns, Billy 

Culverhouse, Jane Kinports Davis, Mary Sue Dillon, Pat Day, Michael Drislane, Leigh 

Ferrara, Anthony Fiducia, Robert Formato, Bill Green, Michelle Hauet, Melissa 

Herlevic, Judy Hillman, Jackie Horan, Kennis Jung, Marcel Kamba, Kathy Kano, Kitty 

Kline, Kay McCann, Agnes McGill, Jo Ann McGowan, Joseph Meshotto, Onah Nwizu, 

Elaine Parrish, Helen Rice, Bernadette Schafer,  Larry Schlachter, Gladys Smith, 

Richard Tabares, Mazell Tambornini, William Young. 
Email alopez@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

Please pray for the safety of our military parishioners  
Kevin Bénier, Alex Carter, Aiden Chew, Josh Chew, Audrey 
Creighton, David Garrett, Jessica Hann, Michael Hann, Bryant 
Happel, Justin Faulk Hooper, Shaun Koserski, Kenneth Marx 
III, Shannon Miller, Michael Nims, Jason Pitman, Austin Ray, 
Alex Rose, Luis Sanchez, Jordan Scango, Joshua Schultz, 
Carson Shaw, Landon C. Smith, Kendall Trichel.   
Do you have an active duty military that you would like added to this 

prayer list? Email alopez@saintrose.org to add or remove someone. 
 

Please pray for the faithful departed  
Marlene Rine i, Bobbie Duke ii, Eugenia Marie Doretich ii, Basilio Muños iii, Kurt 

Ermond Blum iii, Hortence Farone iv, Patricia O’Leary iv. 

Email alopez@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Bill Green i, Carol Bourlard i, Emerie Russell i, Christine Pietschmann iii, Cassie 

Tafilaw iii, Jeff Randles iii, Patty Gallant iii, Anne Duvall iii, Reagan Freeman iii, 

Peggi Bordash iii, Donald Wisehart iii, William Henry Chase Jr. iv, Rita Green iv, 

Antonia Aceves Hernandez iv, Tommy Sanders iv, Bonnie Fay iv.  

Names remain on this list for 4 weeks. Email alopez@saintrose.org to add or 

remove someone on the list. 
 

CELEBRATE LIFE! PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE WITH CHILD  
Kristen Kinkade, Brandy McLin,  Elizabeth Wright Holt, Vannessa Krauss. 

Email alopez@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

 
 

Bridge Activity  - October 2024 
Total Families Served  -  37 
Total  Dollars Spent (including gift cards)  - $5,254.06 
Average Dollars Per Family - $142 
 

OUR MISSION IS TO ASSIST SAINT ROSE PARISHIONERS  

and those in the community having financial difficulties. We provide limited 

monetary assistance as funds allow and/or referrals to other local resources. All 

personal information is kept in utmost confidence. Please call BRIDGE at 615-692-

0159 to leave a confidential message. We meet on Tuesdays between 9:30 - 11:30 am.  

If you would like to donate to the BRIDGE Ministry, please indicate this in the memo 

area of your check or on your monthly Choice Gifts envelope. Walmart or Kroger gift 

cards are needed to assist with this ministry. Please drop them off at the church office.  
 

DELIVERING THE HOLY SACRAMENT TO THE HOMEBOUND 
The Homebound Ministry now takes Holy Communion to over 80 homebound 
parishioners of Saint Rose. The ministry is blessed to have 30 active Homebound 
Ministers. We are presently active in most of the Assisted Living facilities in 
Murfreesboro. The ministry recently added the VA Nursing Home to this growing list. 
We visit 30+ who reside at home. 
The relationships formed between Homebound Ministers and Parishioners who are 
homebound are priceless. It is a ministry built through faith, love and the Most 
Blessed Sacrament. If you would like to join this caring team of Homebound 
Ministers, please call Brenda D'Amico at 615*427*8967. God Bless You!  

 
 

 

BACKPACK FOR KIDS MINISTRY 

Due to the generosity of St Rose parish 

we are currently providing for the needs 

of 28 students weekly.  This program is 

a wonderful way to continue to be the 

presence of Christ in our extended 

community.  We see and experience 

your support on a weekly basis.  We 

thank each and everyone in our 

prayers.  Following is a list of the items 

we are ALWAYS in need of. 

Granola bars 

Protein bars 

Vienna sausage  

Beanie weenie 

SML redtop meals 

Juice boxes 

Ramen noodle packets 

Fruit cups 

Pudding cups  

Applesauce cups 

Small boxes of raisins 

Hot Cocoa packets 

Instant Oatmeal packets  

Peanut butter  TO-GO 

Pop Tarts 

Peanut butter/crackers 

 

SAINT ROSE FOOD PANTRY 

Thank you so much for the 

wonderful response to our 

last food drive! Your 

generosity is overwhelming 

and so appreciated by our 

recipients! May God bless all of you for 

your response to the call of “Feed the 

Hungry”!! Thanks to the Knights for the 

facilitation and coordination of the 

drive!! 

We are in need of the following items 

for the pantry: 

Canned Corn 

Canned Green Beans 

Canned Soup 

Canned Fruit 

Mashed Potatoes  

Tomato Sauce 

Diced tomatoes  

We are open Tuesday, Thursday, and 

Saturday from 10am until Noon. Thank 

you for your continued generosity to 

those in need. God Bless!! 
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CURSILLO 

If you have been praying about going or 

have wanted to encourage someone 

else to go, the time has come. You can 

visit www.nashvillecursillo.com to read 

all about Cursillo, see when weekends 

have been scheduled, and even 

apply. Should you have any questions, 

please don't hesitate to reach out to 

me. Megan Hutchings 

thehutchfive@gmail.com The Saint 

Rose Cursillo Family is praying for you! 
 

 
 
 
SAINT ROSE SENIOR MINISTRY  
Saint Rose Senior Ministry meets on 
the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the 
month at 10:00 am, in the Stonewall 
house. The Bible study is led by Deacon 
John D’Amico. Fellowship, coffee, and 
doughnuts included. For more 
information contact Dr. Smith, 
bsmith@saintrose.org or call 615-893-
1843 ext.1067.   
 
 

PARISH COMMUNITY 

AUTOMATIC EXTERNAL 

DEFIBRILLATOR LOCATIONS 

In case you are ever called 

upon to get them please 

make note of these locations:  

#1 - located in the Shepherds’ 

Hallway. Access this hallway from the right 

side of the sanctuary or the school hallway. 

If you are coming from the school hallway, 

fully prop the door open as you retrieve the 

AED so the door doesn’t lock behind you! 

#2 - located in the upper grade hallway 

YOUNG ADULT (18-40) GROUP 

Saint Rose Young Adults is a community of disciples that hosts 

regular Bible studies, Theology on Tap, social gatherings, and similar 

formation events throughout the year. For more details, contact Clare 

Sukley: csukley@saintrose.org.  

 

LADIES YOUNG ADULT (18-40) BIBLE STUDY meets every Tuesday from 5:30 - 6:30 

pm in the Stonewall House. Contact Ben Smith for more information 

bsmith@saintrose.org. 

LEGION OF MARY 
Do you want to grow closer to Jesus and his Mother? Do you want to enrich your 
prayer life? Do you want to develop close Catholic Friendships? We would love to 
have you in our meetings every Tuesday at 12:30 in Meeting Room 117 behind the 
church. For more information you can contact Trina Martinez at 615-243-3218 or 
tmartinez3218@gmail.com 

 

BAND INSTRUMENT REQUEST 

If you have any band instruments in good condition that are not in use, Saint Rose 

School would be grateful for donations! As our band program is expanding, we are 

seeking to keep expenses down.  Call the school office (615-898-0555) or drop by!  

 

PRAYING FOR OUR PRIESTS AT SAINT ROSE OF LIMA 
Have you heard of the Seven Sisters Apostolate? It is made up of twenty-
one Saint Rose parishioners who pray, one day of the week, for one hour, 
for each of our three Priests! Seven Sisters began over a decade ago at a 
parish in St. Paul, Minnesota and has now spread to many other states 
and countries. Would you be able to pray an hour each week for one of our 
priests?  Contact us at mitzcarol@gmail.com 

 

 
APPLICATIONS FOR SAINT ROSE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL -LIMITED SPOTS 
AVAILABLE  
Saint Rose School and Preschool is continuing to accept applications for the 2024-
2025 school year for children ages 2 years of age through 7th grade.  Spots are 
limited.  Applications can be submitted through our website 
www.school.saintrose.org  For more information or to take a tour please 
contact: Staci Rose ~ Admissions~ admissions@saintrose.org ~ 615-898-0555 ext. 
1017.  

UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS? 
The Saint Rose Homebound Ministry has caring men and women who provide 
pastoral care to those who are unable to receive the Holy Eucharist at weekly Mass. 
These volunteers will be happy to visit you and keep you connected to the parish. 
During their visit, they will bring a bulletin, distribute Holy Communion, read the daily 
Gospel and other inspiring prayers. The relationship is priceless. If you desire a 
Homebound Minister or know someone who would like to receive the Blessed 
Sacrament, please call the Saint Rose office. 615*893*1843. God Bless You! 
 
PRAY THE ROSARY EVERYDAY BEFORE MASS 
Our mother Mary needs volunteers to lead the rosary 30 minutes before each daily 
Mass and on Sundays. Please contact the office at 615-893-1843 or email 
smiddleton@saintrose.org to register in the Mass that you choose to lead the rosary. 
DISCIPLESHIP MINISTRY PLAN 
Encounter Discipleship Groups. This is a small group, discipleship ministry that 

provides parishioners with opportunities for Christ-centered encounter, conversion, 

and witness. Small groups are being organized now and will begin meeting in 

November. These groups are flexibly organized. Some groups will be spin-offs from 

ministries that already exist at Saint Rose, whereas others will be entirely new 

groups that will meet in the homes of parishioners. We will be using the Faith Study 

Series published by Catholic Christian Outreach, which focuses on discovering and 

sharing the love of God with others. For registration and more information, contact 

Dr. Smith: bsmith@saintrose.org.  

mailto:bsmith@saintrose.org
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XXXIII Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

PARISH COMMUNITY  

UNIVERSITY CATHOLIC is a vibrant 

community of joyful and dedicated 

students who are passionate about their 

faith. Encompassing all aspects of 

student life, University Catholic brings 

us together in fellowship and 

camaraderie as we strengthen our 

personal relationship with Jesus Christ. 

Our chaplain is committed to making 

the Sacraments accessible and 

addressing the spiritual needs of 

students. The campus minister is 

available to assist students in their faith 

journey. FOCUS missionaries, who are 

recent college graduates, engage with 

students and meet them where they 

are. If you are interested in joining 

University Catholic MTSU, please reach 

out to Ross Strasser at (931) 205-5690 

or rstrasser@saintrose.org. If you would 

like to discuss a spiritual matter with Fr. 

Seth Reed, you can contact him 

at frseth@universitycatholic.org.  

 

THE CENACLE is a prayer/study group 

which delves into the writings of Saint 

Faustina, the Catholic Catechism, and 

Sacred Scripture.  The Cenacle will meet 

twice a month to learn how to 

evangelize the Message of Divine Mercy 

and the Holy Eucharist We meet on the 

1st and 3rd Friday at 9:30 am in the 

Stonewall House. Those interested in 

attending should contact Ed Chávez 

at chavez.ed@gmail.com.  

SAINT ROSE LADIES GUILD 
Saint Rose LADIES GUILD meets the first Tuesday of the month in 
the Stonewall House. Join us as we build a faith-filled community 
through service among all women of our parish through spiritual, 
social, and parish activities. Our next meeting is at 10:00 am on 

December 3, 2024. For questions or information please contact Carol Ours 
at saintroseladiesguild@gmail.com 
 
 

THE CHARISMATIC RENEWAL OF SAINT ROSE OF LIMA   
The Charismatic Renewal Of Saint Rose Of Lima 
Do You Have a Desire to Be Closer to God? Would You Like Scripture To Come Alive 
in You? Does Prayer That Ignites Your Life and Others Interest You? You Need the 
Holy Spirit! We meet at 6:30 each Sunday in the Jo Call Room for an hour of prayer, 
Scripture, and praise & worship. 
To submit a prayer request, go to Facebook and search for "The Charismatic 
Renewal of St.  Rose of Lima Catholic Church," and find the prayer tree. Add your 
request in the comments and your requests are prayed for 24/7. 
We welcome you to join us, if you have questions or want information call Wendi 
Rogalski at 615-971-9010, or Paul Rogalski at 615-971-1918, or 
at midsouthcatholiccharismatics@gmail.com.  
 

 
JOURNEY HOME OPPORTUNITIES 
The Journey Home is a Christian organization that has as its mission placing 
homeless seniors, families and individuals in permanent housing. The Journey Home 
continues to provide for basic needs once they are rehoused and provides for the 
daily needs of the local homeless population with food, clothes, & basic medical care.  
Our ministry prepares meals for The Journey Home during 2024 on: December 31 
During 2025: Thursday, January 30, Tuesday, April 29, Thursday, May 29. 
If you feel called to assist, please join us from 9:00-11:00 to prepare the food and/ 
or 11:00am to 1:00pm to serve the food.  The Journey Home, is located at 308 W. 
Castle Saint, Murfreesboro.  If you have any questions or would like to join our ministry, 
contact Suzie Schulenberg at 615-403-2837 or Nancy Pardy (609) 203-0433.  
 

 
SAINT ROSE WOMEN’S MINISTRY  

Sisters in Christ, have you heard of the Saint Rose Women’s Ministry? We are a 

diverse group of women in all stages of life, with unique perspectives united by one 

purpose – to deepen our relationships with Jesus in order to be models of 

discipleship within our parish & community. We are committed to bringing women 

together through fellowship and service, for the benefit of the women, children and 

families at Saint Rose. Please join us for our next monthly meeting on Thursday, 

December 5th from 6:30 to 8:00pm in the Jo Call Room. For questions, contact us 

at saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com or find our group on Facebook. Hope to see 

you soon! 
 
CELEBRATE LIFE! Please pray for the women in our parish who are with child. If you 
or someone you know in our parish is pregnant or has recently had a baby and 
would like to receive some meals to help out during this exciting time of transition, 
please contact Elena Mancera at (615) 947-9527 (se habla espanol) 
or saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com. Meals for Moms is offered by the Saint 
Rose Women’s Ministry as a way to help make this time a little easier! 
 

Monthly Bunco - Our Saint Rose Bunco party is on the 3rd Thursday of the month, 
and the next one is scheduled for November 21st at 6:30pm at the Stonewall 
House 1522 Stonewall Blvd. All women are invited.  Please signup if you are 
interested in joining us: https://bit.ly/3AqlOQc Please bring a yummy potluck item to 
share. No experience needed. Here are the rules:  https://bit.ly/46VbAnd 
Bring $10 cash if you want to play. We hope to see you there!!  Contact Suzie 
Schulenberg for any questions 615-403-2837. 

Our MUSIC MINISTRY is eagerly prepar-
ing to start our 2024-2025 schedule, 
and we are extending a heartfelt invita-
tion to you. If God has blessed you with 
the gift of music, please consider shar-
ing your gift to help our parish communi-
ty pray well. For more information 
please contact either Scott Currier or 
Sandy Arndt. The adult choir rehearses 
on Wednesday evenings from 7:15-8:30 
and sings at the 11:00am Mass on Sun-
days. Also, we will be resuming the chil-
dren's choir at the beginning of October 
so stay tuned for more details. Rehears-
als for the children's choir will also be on 

Wednesday evenings.  

mailto:saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com
mailto:saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/?api=1&query=1522+Stonewall+Blvd+Murfreesboro+TN+37130
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DIOCESE & SCHOOL NEWS 

READY TO PUT YOUR FAITH INTO ACTION AND MAKE A REAL DIFFERENCE? 

Dive into the adventure with the Knights of Columbus! 

We’re more than just a fraternal organization—we’re a dynamic force 

dedicated to helping Catholic men like you live out your faith with passion 

and purpose. By joining us, you’ll be living out the teachings of Jesus, 

supporting your family and community, and making a powerful impact on our parish and 

Church. Join us as we embrace the corporal and spiritual works of mercy in a vibrant, 

supportive community. 

Curious to learn more? Explore our council at saintrose.org/knights-of-

columbus and get ready to embark on a faith-filled journey with the Knights! 

Upcoming Calendar 

• Sat, Nov 16th - KofC District Postulant Banquet and Dessert Auction 

Father Ryan Winter Sports Passes on 

sale - Purchasing a season pass saves 

you money over individual game tickets 

and gives you admission to all regular 

season home Boys & Girls Basketball 

games and all regular season home 

Wrestling matches, including the Willie 

Brown '65 and Johnny Drennan '85 Me-

morial Tournament! For more infor-

Father Ryan Futsal, an indoor version of 

soccer, will begin December 4th  and 

run for eight weeks.  The registration 

opened on October 14 and is $150.00 

for the program. To register your child 

for this exciting sport, visit https://

frhs.campbrainregistration.com/  

 
 
 
 
 

DIOCESE OF NASHVILLE IS HIRING! 
Web Manager, location: Nashville TN 
Apply now at dioceseofnashville.com/

Capital Campaign Development Projects: 

Here’s a brief update on each: 

Marian Center – 

Review sessions were held with the ONE Building Committee and other stakeholders. The archi-

tects will now begin the Contract Documents Phase. After we secure city approval, we will begin 

requesting bids for construction in early February. Construction could begin by summer. 

McGivney Center (formerly the Stonewall House) – 

We are awaiting approval of the Site Plan. Once we receive this we’ll proceed with the final de-

sign and bidding. Phase 1 focuses on constructing ten parking spots. 

Athletic Fields Relocation (New Gym Preparation) – 

A more intensive study significantly reduced the identified wetland areas on the property. We 

have submitted the report to TDEC and the Corps of Engineers. With their approval, we’ll have 

much more flexibility in the layout of the athletic fields.  

Thank you for your continued support as we advance these projects. Please email or call if you 

have any questions.   
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PRIEST EMERGENCY CONTACT Should you have an emergent need for a priest after office hours, you may reach one by calling  

615-809-8736. If the priest does not answer, please leave a message.  

Pastor Rev. Cristiano Nunes da Silva 

615-893-1843      

frchrisnunes@saintrose.org 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Alejandro Avelino 

615-893-1843   aavelino@saintrose.org 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Seth Reed 

615-893-1843  frsethreed@saintrose.org 

Deacons  

Deacon Pete Semich       615-890-5146 

Deacon John D’Amico     615-427-8968 

Deacon Mike Plese      630-664-4174  

Director of Faith Formation 

Ben Smith      615-893-1843 x 1067 

     bsmith@saintrose.org 

Coordinator of Hispanic Ministries 

Laura Morales     615-893-1843 x 1068 

lmorales@saintrose.org 

High School Youth Group Leader 

Clare Sukley         csukley@saintrose.org 

Music Director 

Scott Currier         scurrier@saintrose.org 

 

Business Manager 

Sam Bates       615-893-1843 x1013 

     sbates@saintrose.org 

Accounts Payable 

Doris DeJesus     615-893-1843 x 1014 

ddejesus@saintrose.org 

Bookkeeper 

Ana Ledesma        615-893-1843 x 1015 

aledesma@saintrose.org 

Director of Stewardship 

Karin Gleason       615-898-0555 x 1070 

kgleason@saintrose.org 

Church Office Manager 

Alejandra Lopez     615-893-1843 x1000 

(English & español)     alopez@saintrose.org 

Sacramental Administrative Assistant 

Maria Vargas         615-893-1843 x1001 

(English & español) mvargas@saintrose.org 

 

Administrative Assistant (English & español) 

Sandra Middleton 615-893-1843 x 1003 

smiddleton@saintrose.org 

Administrative Assistant  (English & español) 

Patricia Garcia      615-893-1843 x 1002 

pgarcia@saintrose.org 

Principal of Saint Rose School 

Sr. Catherine Marie, O.P. 615-898-0555 

        schooloffice@saintrose.org 

Saint Rose Preschool Director 

Nicole Chauvin   615-896-2071 

       preschool@saintrose.org 

Saint Rose School/Preschool Admissions 

Staci Rose    615-898-0555 x1017 

    admissions@saintrose.org 

Knights of Columbus Grand Knight 

Phil Corbitt                         615-498-4450 

                Wooliecorbitt@gmail.com 

St. Thomas Rutherford Hospital 

Pastoral Care                     615-396-5343  

PARISH STAFF 

Tennessee
CatholicMatch.com/TN
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IF YOU LIVE ALONE
MDMedAlert!™

4 Ambulance 4 Police/Fire 
4 Family 4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

Starting At

md-medalert.com

 800.809.3570CALL  
NOW!

	 •	Proud Technology Service provider for
		  St Rose of Lima, Murfreesboro, TN.
	 •	We manage, maintain and secure your
		  IT Infrastructure and Applications.
	 •	We Simplify and Automate Business
		  Operations.

Call us for a free assessment
615-244-3838

Brogli, Lane, Weaver & Alexander
– ANIMAL HOSPITAL –

615-893-1728
Thank You for Your Patronage

David Weaver, Parishioner

DON MARTENS
LANDSCAPING &

IRRIGATION
Free Estimates • Designs
	615-828-7302	 Parishioner

Bishop Dental Office
1478 Middle Tennessee Blvd • Murfreesboro

Jimmy E. Bishop, D.D.S. • Melanie W. Bishop, D.D.S.
Parishioners

615.893.7640

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  Melissa Jones

mjones@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6570
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	KHOURY CPA PLLC
	 • Tax Preparation
	 • Payroll Services
	 • Bookkeeping
	 • Audits
	 • Reviews
	 • Compilations

610 W. College St.
Ste. 136, Murfreesboro
615-956-6831

Khourycpapllc.com
– Parishioner –

	Kenneth J. Loats
	Parishioner

Life • Annuities • LTC • DI
Medicare Supplements

615-995-6208
ken.loats@comcast.net

	 820 South Church St
	 Murfreesboro
	 OFFICE (24 HRS)
	 615-893-2422

www.jenningsandayers.com

	 Elizabeth O. Jackson, DMD
	(615) 904-1700 • murfreesborofamilydentistry.com
	 2805 Old Fort Parkway, Suite F • Murfreesboro

Parishioner
	Parishioner

Dr. William C. Smith II
DOCTOR OF OPTOMETRY

Most Ins. Accepted
	Murfreesboro	 615-893-1913

Complete Family Vision Care

DR. JOHN (RICK)
P. KINARD, D.D.S.

Family Dentistry
(615) 896-7009

1074 Middle TN Blvd.
Parishioner

Handyman Services
Frank Raia

SPECIALIZING IN FINISHED CARPENTRY
Trim •Cabinetry • Repairs

Murfreesboro, TN
516-375-0690 • Raia.Construction@yahoo.com

615-356-8811

Don’t Pick-Up
The Pliers...

Just Call Myers!

Proudly Supports St. Rose of Lima
L. Gino Marchetti, Jr.

HOOPER FENCE

HOOPERFENCE.COM | 394-9567

Be Organized, Be BlessedBe Organized, Be Blessed
Home OrganizingHome Organizing

DeAnne HathawayDeAnne Hathaway
615-556-8244615-556-8244
Retired Navy, CPORetired Navy, CPO

Our Services are
Interior/Exterior Painting

629-219-2732

We are
Hiring

Our Family
Serving Your Family

Since 1893

www.woodfinchapel.com

On-Site Crematory

Advance Funeral Planning
with Payment Options

• Seguro de Gastos Finales
• Beneficio de vida entera
• Coberturas Accidentales
• Pagos en 24 horas
• Calificación sencilla
• �Seguro social 

no obligatorio
• Entierro, cremación
  o trasladoCotiza Aqui

Jeff Edge, CFP®, ChFC®, CEPA® 
Financial Advisor

1602 W Northfield Blvd, Suite 503 
Murfreesboro, TN 37129
615-895-8282

Parishioner

Have retirement plan questions?
Let’s prepare for your future together.

Member SIPC

VERONICA
HERNANDEZ
Agente de seguros
de gastos finales

Licencia TN# 
3002483122

847-791-3153
getsemani00@yahoo.com
Knoxville, TN

funeraladvantageagent.com/veronica-hernandez

Deje buenos recuerdos, no facturas de funerales
www.lhlic.com

Número de la oficina corporativa: 888-881-7391

Classy Cleaning Service
Professional Home &  

Business cleaning services
Lenia Rodriquez 

615-631-8047
Parishioner & Family Alumni


